Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lizette Hedberg <lboberg12@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2017 10:43 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: Lizette Hedberg

Subject: Public Hear Comments regarding the ELST November 3rd, 2017 Segment B

City Examiner, John Galt

Public Hear regarding the ELST November 3¢, 2017 Segment B

Public Comment submission:

1.
p.2
3.

Release the permits without conditions.

King County owns the lands and the Right of Way, No modifications for personal property.

Require Home owners who have encroached on public lands to remove their property at their expense. They
had no right to that land in the first place. The d is the ownership of the public!

The trail width needs to follow the standard AASHTO guidelines. A decrease in width would be a safety concern
and pose danger to all citizens who use the trail system. Following the AASHTO guideline: for the ELST trail
system width consist of 18 ‘ foot print which consist of 12 ‘ paved, 2’ gravel shoulder and 1 ‘ clear zone on both
sides.

As a citizen, the completion of the trail ELST is important to be completed in a timely manner. Please request
to have these permits released immediate without any conditions so the ELST trail system can be completed
and enjoyed by its community.

Make this your Legacy - that you completed the ELST trail system for the whole region!

Thank you -

Lizette Hedberg
6605 146th Ave NE
Redmond, WA 98052

Sent from Qutlook



